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Thank YOU Erie! 

Our Erie community is amazing. People from 
all walks of life come together in unparalleled  
ways when someone is in need.  
 

August 13th was no different as nearly 9 thou-
sand people donated online to 391 area non 
profits raising $5,539,752.00.  Amazing! 
 

The Friends Forever Organization is grateful 
for all the donations we received that day and 
every day.  We use 100% of each donation for 
residents & their families. We are a volunteer 
run organization with no employees, no over-
head and big hearts.  
 

If you’d like to donate or volunteer, please 
contact LeeAnn Krahe, Director of Activities & 
Volunteer Services for more information. 

Our 23rd Annual Golf Outing  
Was another great success! 

The weather was perfect and the Lawrence Park 
Golf Club course was in beautiful condition for 
our annual golf outing fundraiser.  Twenty eight 
teams, countless raffle ticket buyers, our friends, 
families, employees and sponsors all helped raise 
around $14,000 for our residents!   
 
In the past few years, money raised from this 
outing has been used to beautify our activities 
lounge, purchase a fifteen passenger transport 
van, beautify our chapel area, and create our 
internet café.  Thanks to hard work and generos-
ity, we’re making life for our residents & their 
families more beautiful.  

Almshouse Cemetery Service 
Slated for Wednesday, September 11th 

Our biannual service for the celebration of life 
and the scattering of ashes for those unclaimed 
souls will be held on September 11th of this 
year. Located on Blair Road, just west of our 
building, this event is not only moving but 
memorable. If you’d like more information, call 
us at 474-5521.   

There are just not enough words to describe 
just how beautiful this courtyard is; the picture 
can’t even capture the reality of it. Mr. Tom 
Kunik and his wife loved gardening before 
Mary’s admission. Tom has created this space 
as a tribute to his wife and it is truly a labor of 
love. Tom also plants a great vegetable 
garden for our residents as well. We are 
grateful.  
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We thank the following for their financial or other   

contributions to the Pleasant Ridge Manor  
Friends Forever: 

 
Susan Leemhus 

Conneaut Quilters Guild & Darlene Labry 
Plantscape 

H. W. Neiger Milling 
 

The following donations were made to the Friends 
Forever in loving memory of:  J. Eaton 

By:  Joyce Pyle 
 

The following donations were made to the Friends 
Forever in loving memory of:  Martha Winter 

 
By:  Raymond Winter 

 
The following donations were made to the Friends 

Forever in loving memory of:  Edith Kissell 
 

By:  Roberta Kimball 
 

The following donations were made to the Friends 
Forever in loving memory of:  Betty Bish 

 
By:  Debbie BIsh 

 

100% of your donations are used to directly benefit 
the residents and are always  greatly appreciated. If 
you’d like to make or discuss making a donation, call 

LeeAnn Krahe at (814)474-5521, extension 260. 
Checks may be written to Pleasant Ridge Manor 
Friends Forever  and sent to the PRM address.  

Memorials & Donations 

Look how interesting these are! Mr. Kunik 
planted these little buggers in our garden and 
they’re called watermelon cucumbers.  
They’re perfectly bite-sized and delicious on a hot 
summer day! 

There’s nothing better than a carnival and our 
residents loved trying to win these adorable ani-
mals that were lovingly donated by one of our 
nurses, Stacey,  
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Voted West 

County’s Best 
Senior Living  

(and more!) 
for over six  
consecutive 

years! 

The West County Area  

Alzheimer’s Association  Support Group   

meeting will be held at Pleasant Ridge Manor  

Wednesday September 11, 2019 

at 6:30 p.m.  

For more information: call Carrie Altadonna 474-5521, extension 215. 
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Come see us at the Albion 
Fair! 

We’ll be at every gate on 
Tuesday, September 11th, 

from 5:00-7:00 p.m. so 
stop and say hello! 

 

http://www.pleasantridgemanor.com/

